
Nursery Homework-
Friday September 25th, 2020

Next week we 
will be working 
the children on  
‘subitising’ 
that is to 
instantly 
recognise a 
number of 
items in a 
small group. 
Can you play 
counting 
games like 
this? 

This week we are reading 
Oliver’s Fruit Salad. We will 
be discussing what comes at 
the beginning of the story 
and at the end. When 
reading a story to your child, 
encourage them to talk about 
the story and the pictures. 

Religious Education
Next week our new topic is

welcome and we will begin to
talk about Baptism. Please send

any Baptism photos through
Class Dojo for us to share in 

class! 


